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By Kristy Buckley

Executive Order Sets the Stage

On the day he took office, Friday, January 20th, immediately following his inauguration,
President Trump issued an Executive Order to set the stage for Affordable Care Act reform.

The Order includes a statement of policy that the current administration intends to repeal the
ACA. Then, the Order directs Health and Human Services (and presumably the IRS and
Department of Labor) to exercise all discretionary authority to delay fiscal burdens of the ACA
until repeal happens. The Order further sets the stage to encourage States to be flexible and
cooperative regarding interstate healthcare commerce. Finally, the Order acknowledges that
reform and repeal will require following Congressional and agency protocol for rulemaking.

Although the Executive Order does not create an official ACA non-enforcement regime for
any particular agency (HHS, IRS, or DOL), the strong delayed enforcement policy statement
sends a clear message that early rulemaking will likely focus on ACA self-reporting, IRS
forms, and enforcement.

A full text copy of the Executive Order is printed below.
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Contact Kristy Buckley at 406-522-4522 or kbuckley@crowleyfleck.com if you would like more
information.

If you require assistance with a particular employee benefit matter, or have questions or comments
regarding this newsletter, please contact one of the attorneys listed below.
Employee Benefit Attorneys:

Kristy Buckley
406-522-4522
kbuckley@crowleyfleck.com

Joel Kaleva
406-523-3600
jkaleva@crowleyfleck.com

Sarah Loble
406-457-2033
sloble@crowleyfleck.com

Adrienne Maxwell
406-523-3631
amaxwell@crowleyfleck.com

Transwestern Plaza II
490 N. 31st Street Suite 500

Billings, MT 59101-2529
P: (406) 252-3441   F: (406) 256-8526

To be added to our mailing list, please email Tiffani Swenson
tswenson@crowleyfleck.com
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DISCLAIMER – Crowley Fleck prepared these materials for the reader’s information, but these materials are not legal
advice. We do not intend these materials to create, nor does the reader’s receipt of them constitute, an attorney-client
relationship. Online readers should not act upon this information without first obtaining direct professional counsel.
Specifically, please do not send us any confidential information without first speaking with one of our attorneys and
obtaining permission to send us information. Thank you.
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